James Gillespie’s School

A public meeting will be held on 17 June at James Gillespie’s
HIgh School to discuss plans for relocating the school while a
new school is being constructed.

The school has issued a paper on the proposed move and it can
be read here.

Is your child going to be affected by this? Do you have
something you would like to say about it? Then go to the
meeting — but if you wish then please get in touch by way of
The Editor’s Blog and raise any comments there.



https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2010/05/james-gillespies-school/
http://www.jghs.org.uk/twiki/pub/Council/BuildingsRenewal/JGHS_Newsletter_issue_2_final_290410.pdf
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/page0/page0.html

